

The U.S. Shorebird Conservation Partnership

Building Collaborative Action for Shorebird Conservation

Brian W. Smith, Chair U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Migratory Birds, Region 6 134 Union Blvd. Lakewood, CO 80228 USA Brad A. Andres, Coordinator U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Bird Habitat Conservation, HQ 755 Parfet, Suite 235 Lakewood, CO 80215 USA

12 February 2019

Dr. Rob Clay, Director Western Hemisphere Shorebird Reserve Network Executive Office Manomet P.O. Box 1770 Manomet, MA 02345

Dear Dr. Clay,

As you are aware, we have re-invigorated the WHSRN-US Committee and have established a chair for the committee. Through conversations with you, it seems most approprioate that the chair of this committee represent the U.S. Shorebird Conservation Partnerhip on the WHSRN Council. Therefore, please accept our nomination of Dr, Robert Penner, who works for The Nature Conservancy in Kansas, as USSCP representative.

We realize Catherine Hickey has served in both the role of the WHSRN Council Chair and as the USSCP representative. We have valued her contribution to the USSCP and WHSRN and hope she can continue on the WHSRN Council in some capacity.

Sincerely,

Brian Smith, Chair

U.S. Shorebird Conservation Partnership